
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
MFN 14-012 Docket number: 05200010 
 
March 13, 2014 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 
 
Subject: GEH Proprietary Review of NRC Audit Report of the Responses to 

Request for Additional Information Letter No. 417 Concerning Steam 
Dryer Design Methodology Supporting Chapter 3 of the Economically 
Simplified Boiling Water Reactor Design Certification Document 

 
Reference: 
 

1. MFN 14-011 Letter from USNRC to Jerald G. Head, GEH, Subject: Audit Report 
of the Responses to Request for Additional Information Letter No. 417 
Concerning Steam Dryer Design Methodology Supporting Chapter 3 of the 
Economically Simplified Boiling Water Reactor Design Certification Document 
dated February 27, 2014 

 
In regard to Reference 1, GEH does not consider any of the information as GEH 
proprietary information and can be released as written.  
 
If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Peter Yandow at 910-
819-6378. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jerald G. Head 
Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
 
Commitments:  No commitments are made. 

GE Hitachi Nuclear Energy
 
Jerald G. Head 
Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

3901 Castle Hayne Road 
PO Box 780 M/C A-18 
Wilmington, NC 28402-0780 
USA 

T 910 819 5692 
F 910 362 5692 
jerald.head@ge.com 
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cc: David Misenhimer, NRC 

Glen Watford, GEH 
Peter Yandow, GEH 
Patricia Campbell, GEH 
Mark Colby, GEH 
Scott Bowman, GEH 
PLM Specification 0000N6381 
 

 


